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Early Announcement 

 
We are giving early notice of the fourth men’s gathering to be held in November 2025 in Suffolk. 
As with our previous gatherings we are combining story, myth and poetry with the principles of 
Courage & Renewal work.  Each weekend has involved journeying in both the inner and outer lives 
we lead. We meet, we eat and we share our tales amongst the company of others leaning into the 
land. 
 
Will and Giles have been forging a distinctive pattern of men’s work that is designed to create 
space for the soul, give voice to the inner teacher and to be witnessed in our collective task.  
Whether we are navigating fatherhood, figuring the challenges and delights of relationships, facing 
dilemmas of the domestic, professional or personal realms there will be gifts to be had amongst our 
gathered company. 
 
Practicalities 
 
We will gather online in the Autumn for three evenings prior to the weekend 
residential, when we meet from 4pm on Friday 7th and begin the programme 
at 6pm running through until 3pm on Sunday 9th.  
 
A closing online circle will be held in January 2026.  
 
Participants are welcome to stay over on-site, bunking down in the yurt or 
granary. Camping is also an option. 
 
Costs: £375.00 (including evening suppers),  
Early booking prices: £225.00 if booked before end Mar, or, £275.00 prior to end June. 
 
Contact: Giles.Barrow@gmail.com or Will@thewilljohnsonjourney.com (tel: 07854776602) 
 
 


